
Re-enrollment Acceptance 

Dear [Parent's Name], 

We are pleased to inform you that your child, [Child's Name], has been accepted for re-

enrollment at [School Name] for the upcoming academic year [Year]. 

We appreciate your continued trust in us and are excited to have [Child's Name] return to our 

learning community. Our dedicated faculty is eager to support [his/her/their] academic journey 

and personal growth. 

Please find attached the re-enrollment documents and important information to complete the 

process. We kindly ask that you submit these by [Deadline Date]. 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our office 

at [Phone Number] or [Email Address]. 

Thank you for being part of the [School Name] family. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School Name] 

[School Address] 

[School Phone Number] 

[School Email Address] 


